
 

 
 
 

NOTICE OF VACANCY ON THE 
SCOTTS VALLEY FIRE PROTECTION 

DISTRICT  
BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

 

Interested persons are hereby notified that of a vacancy on the  
Scotts Valley Fire Protection District Board of Directors. 

 
The Board of Directors intends to make an appointment for the 
remainder of a term due to a resignation of a Director. The term 

will end on December 31, 2024.  

 
 

Applicants must be a registered voter, and a resident of the  
Scotts Valley Fire Protection District 

 
To be considered, please submit a letter of interest and a 

résumé to: 
Scotts Valley Fire Protection District  

7 Erba Lane, Scotts Valley, CA 95066 
(831) 438-0211 

Email: Info@scottsvalleyfire.com 
Website:  scottsvalleyfire.com 

 
Applications are due by noon on: 

Tuesday, September 10, 2024 
 

All qualified applicants will be invited to the selection process 
with the Board of Directors at 6PM on September 11, 2024  

_______________________________________________ 
 

This sign will be posted for 15 days at the Scotts Valley Fire Protection District Offices,  
Scotts Valley Fire Station 3 (Branciforte), and City of Scotts Valley from 08/27/2024 to 

09/10/2024. 


